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CANADIAN EMBASSY IN TEHRAN REOPENS

The Secretary of State for External Affairs,
the Right Honourable Joe Clark, is pleased to announce
that the Canadian Embassy in Tehran reopened its doors
officially on October 16, 1988. The reopening of the
Embassy follows the normalization of relations between
Canada and the Islamic Republic of Iran on July 18,
1988.

In this initial phase of renewed operations
the small Embassy team will provide limited services
primarily in the trade, economic and consular areas.
Nonetheless, Canada looks forward to expanding its
resources to service growing political and economic
relations with Iran.
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